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Monday, December 2nd 2019

Statement of Commitment to GS1 and PEPPOL Adoption

To Whom It May Concern;

We, Cadwell Industries, Inc./ hereby confirm our commitment to the adoption of the GS1 and PEPPOL*

standards as they apply to the United Kingdom/ National Health Service's eProcurement strategy.

CadweII recognizes both the importance and significance of the UK NHS eProcurement strategy and is
committed to adopting compliance with GS1 standards at a global level.

GS1 adoption has been and continues to be a primary focus of our organization. Compliance with GS1
standards are taken into account and managed cross-functionally across our Quality Assurance / Regulatory

Affairs/ product labeling, manufacturing, logistics, information technology and order fulfillment areas. Our on-
going commitment to GS1 adoption can best be demonstrated through our compliance with the United States
Food and Drug Administration's requirement for Unique Device Identification (UDI).

We will work to achieve further compliance with GS1 and PEPPOL* by the end of 2019.

Cadwell is committed to the completion of the Supplier SeIf-Declaration twice yearly until full implementation
is achieved.

At Cadwell we are happy for our support for this project to be published via this statement.

If you have any further questions regarding the information that we have shared in this statement, please do
not hesitate to contact our Quality Assurance and Regulatory Affairs team at quality@cadwell.com

y(x\^i. Jensen, Ph.D.
Chief Executive Officer

*Cadwell is not selling product directly to the UK market. Cadwell's UK distributor is responsible for PEPPOL

adoption.

Cadwell Industries, Inc. • 909 North Kellogg Street, Kennewick,WA 99336 • 1(800) 245-3001 • PH: (509) 735-6481 • Fax: (509) 783-6503
www.cadwell.com • www.estore.cadwell.com • info@cadwell,com


